
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 17, 2014 
 
 
 
On Tuesday, December 16, 2014, the Personnel Committee 
met in executive session to continue the process of defining 
specific interview questions and a schedule for the PNB 
Executive Director hire. 
 
 
Submitted by Janis Lane-Ewart, Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section	
  396(k)(4)	
  of	
  the	
  
Communications	
  Act. 
 


